
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
  

Contact: Betsy Clayton, APR/CPRC 
Communications Director 
Lee County Government 

239-533-2221  
LeeCountyPIO@leegov.com 

 
Lee Commissioners approve contracts to repave roadways in Lehigh Acres and Bonita Springs 
 
Fort Myers, FL, Nov. 19, 2024 – The Lee Board of County Commissioners continued its commitment 
Tuesday to countywide infrastructure by awarding a $1.7 million contract to pave 25.1 lane miles in 
northern Lehigh Acres. 
 
Contractor OHLA USA, Inc. is expected to begin work in January to resurface more than 50 road 
segments in the area. 
 
Lee County Department of Transportation maintains about 1,500 miles of paved roads in Lehigh Acres. 
Contracts are typically approved throughout the fiscal year. 
 
Each year, certain roads in Lehigh Acres are ranked and selected for paving based on road conditions 
and the number of residences on the road.  
 
In another vote Tuesday, commissioners awarded a more than $1 million contract to Ajax Paving 
Industries of Florida, LLC to resurface Bonita Beach Road from Kings Kew to west of Fish Trap Bay 
Bridge in Bonita Springs. That project consists of 2.23 lane miles of resurfacing.  Work is expected to 
begin next spring. 
 
For a video on Lee County’s roadway resurfacing and pothole repair efforts, go to 
https://youtu.be/tgxuGSa_yE4 
 
To receive updates from Lee County Government, sign up for the newsletter here: 
www.leegov.com/resources/newsletters. Follow Lee County Government on 
Facebook, www.facebook.com/leecountyflbocc. 
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